

Monday, December 12, 2022

To: Lisa Thibodeau

Recreation and Community Development Department

For City Council

From: Adam Pollock

Pleasant Hill Community Association

President

Dear City Councillors

The Pleasant Hill Community Association is currently partnering with the City of Saskatoon to build a rink in our neighbourhood. We would like to request that this project be declared a municipal project to allow tax receipts to be issued for donations. We have a growing number of potential sponsors for this project and we look forward to continuing to work with the City of Saskatoon to make this dream become a reality.

Sincerely,

Adam Pollock Pleasant Hill Community Association